
Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Spring 2  2022 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
This term our topic has been ‘Fairy Tales’. 

Our story has been ‘Goldilocks and the 

three bears’. We have explored the 

sensory story and linked our English and 

Maths learning to the story too.  

In Maths we have looked at sizes and 

finding big and small items like Daddy and 

Baby Bear’s items in the story. We also 

began to explore capacity and full and 

empty.  

School began to open up and we were 

able to visit different places around school 

and have other classes visit us. Totnes 

came to visit and we all had an afternoon 

of musical exploration.  

 

Magic moments-  

Sienna has had an amazing term. She has 

been exchanging symbols to make 

requests for food. An incredible 

achievement Sienna.  

Lily has also been using symbols to select 

what she wants from her lunchbox. 

Another amazing achievement.  

We are very proud of you both.  

James L has loved retelling the story of 

Goldilocks using the Happyland set.  

Chester has been asking for things using his 

communication books and touching ‘I’, 

‘want’ and then the item. Well done 

Chester.  

 

Dates to remember- 

Term starts- Monday 25th April   

 

                  

   
 

 


